
NEW HAMPSHIRE GOVERNMENT FINANCE OFFICERS

ASSOCIATION 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: NHGFOA Membership 

FROM: Geoffrey Ruggles, President, NHGFOA 

DATE:  May 5, 2022 

RE: 2022-2023 Executive Committee Nominations 

The Nominating Committee has selected the following candidates as 
the slate of officers and members to serve on the NHGFOA Executive 
Committee for 2022-2023 

President 
1st Vice President  
2nd Vice President 
Secretary 
Treasurer 
Immediate Past President
Member at Large 
Member at Large 
Member at Large

Tom Boland, Merrimack  
Naomi Bolton, Weare 
Vicki Lee, Lebanon 
Justin Campo, Londonderry
Mark Decoteau, Waterville Valley
Geoffrey Ruggles, Bow 
Carrie Klebe, Coos County 
Tammy Penny, Bedford 
Vacant

In addition, any nominations from the floor will be accepted for all 
positions.  


